ITY WURLD BUOK DAY'
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AGAIN!

We would like to announce that as much fun was had by
everyone at home, and due to popular demand, we will
be celebrating World Book Day again, in school.

4

World Book Day Part 2 will be held on
Thursday 25 March.

We would like you to dress up as a book character for
the day and there will be a host of book related activities
for you to do in class. We are looking
forward to an exciting day!




